






Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have had a busy week in school. It started with the Year 6 Hustings on Monday morning. All 
of the children stood up and spoke with clarity and confidence about the leadership roles they 
would like to take on this year to the staff and whole school. All of them had taken the time to 
think about their strengths and had written fantastic speeches. We were very proud of them all 
and it made it very difficult for us to vote. In celebration assembly today we shared the roles 
with the rest of the children and I am looking forward to working with all the Year 6 in their new 
roles this year. 

The children have had productive week and have enjoyed visits to the poly tunnel, beach and 
field as well as immersing themselves in their projects. 

Congratulations to Suki B, Uma and Iona for receiving their Bronze Music medals in violin this is a 
great achievement and one to be very proud of. We are looking forward to listening to you 
throughout the year. 

Lugger Class and Schooner Class received their third and first place certificates from the Grand 
Bard of Cornwall -Man Stenak Veur for their Gorthvgher Da and Hard Rock Cornish Miner 
singing. It is lovely to take part and be recognised by our local heritage. Well done to all the 
children and Ms Judge of your superb singing and recording of these songs. 

This week we received our school copy of Poetry Safari-Wonders of The wild which has several 
of our younger children’s poems published inside under Mousehole School. The children were 
so proud to receive their published works and share them with others around the world. A 
fantastic achievement for you all and representing us as great ambassadors for Mousehole 
School. 

A gentle reminder please don’t allow your children to play on the school apparatus before or 
after school as it needs to be monitored by a member of staff as we do in school time. Thank 
you. 

Message for the office, please can payment for School Dinners be on a Monday morning in a 
named envelope indicating which days they are having a school meal. Any cheques must be 
made payable to Chartwells. 

Please ensure  that your children has a water bottle, healthy snack, coat, and sun hat. 

Hope you all have a super weekend and we look forward to 
seeing you all again on Monday. 

Best wishes                                                  

Sarah Trow 

Mousehole News 
Friday	15th	September	2023 

House Points: 


PORTHCHAPEL: 178
GWYNVER: 145
SENNEN:109
PRAA SANDS:177

Attendance 
For the week:  


96% 

Head Teacher 

Award for 
fantastic 

writing Caleb!






DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
HALF TERM: Monday 23rd October 2023 
W/C Monday 18th September 2023-Clubs start 
Wednesday 27th September 2023- Individual Pupil Photographs 
Monday 2nd Oct Year 6 Open day cape Cornwall School 
Tuesday 3rd Oct Year 6 Open Day Mounts Bay Academy 
Thursday 5th Oct Year 6 Open Day Humphry Day School 
Sunday 8th October 2023- Paul Feast Service 
Monday 9th October 2023 Feast Concert 6pm 
Wednesday 11th October 2023- Paul Feast Activities in School-come in PE kits 
Wednesday 18th October 2023-Yr 5 Junior Life skills 
Wednesday 18th October 2023 Parent Consultations:1pm-6pm 
Tues 31st Oct/Wed 1st/Thurs 2nd November Mousehole Mice parent Meetings 
Thursday 9th November 2023-Nasal Flu 
Friday 17th November 2023-Children in Need 
Friday 8th December 2023 Save the Children Christmas Jumper day 
TBC Thursday 12th December 2023 Christmas Concert 6pm 
Tuesday 19th December 2023-Last day of Autumn Term 
2022-2024 INSET Days: 
Monday 30th October 2023 
Monday 19th February 2024 
Wednesday 24th July 2024 


